

1400 Montana Avenue, Benson, MN 56215 Phone: 320.843.2710 • Fax: 320.843.2262

www.benson.k12.mn.us

"Exceptional Opportunities for Every Student's Success"

Date: August 1, 2017

To: Parents

From: Benson Public Schools

Re: Secondary Student Insurance

Benson Public Schools will no longer be offering secondary student insurance, effective for the 2017-2018 school year. Offering this insurance is not a state requirement. The annual premium has grown to over \$13,000 and paid claims have not come close to the annual cost of the premium.